FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
· Impact of Brexit
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

What papers in the public domain (eg papers for committees, minutes, advice to the public, business, support agencies, etc) has the Council produced to explain the impact of Brexit on us 

locally during the most critical period Dec 2020 - March 2021?
What papers in the public domain (eg papers for committees, minutes, advice to the public, business, support agencies, etc) has the Council received from the government (or any other authoritative source) to explain the impact of Brexit on us locally during the most critical period Dec 2020 - March 2021?

Could you provide me with links to the most important of these papers please?

I'm personally worried about the risks of a much longer lasting re-run of the first stage of the Covid-19 outbreak - shelves empty in the supermarkets and prices going up. I can't drive any longer so very local failures in distribution hit me extremely hard. I also can't see how the haulage firms can stay solvent if 2 day delays at the ports mean they have to survive on the profits (per lorry) arising from transporting 4 lorry loads a week. 

Answer:
This has been considered by the Audit and Risk Committee at its meeting on 24th November and the link to the paper is: http://www.cabinet.leicester.gov.uk:8071/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=417&MId=10226&Ver=4
This letter therefore constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is already in the public domain i.e. the Council’s website.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
